NOTICE OF FILING FOR SCHOOL BOARD OF
CARL JUNCTION R-1 SCHOOL DISTRICT

The Carl Junction R-1 School District encourages qualified persons, interested in running

for a position on the School Board, to file as a candidate in the April 2, 2024, election.

Interested persons may file at the superintendent's office located at 206 S. Roney, Carl
Junction, MO.

Filing will begin at 8:00 a.m. on Tuesday, December 5, 2023 and will continue Monday
through Friday from 7:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. Filing time exceptions are as follows: Filing
will close on Thursday, December 21, 2023 at 12:00 p.m. and will resume on Tuesday,
December 26, 2023 from 3:00 to 5:00 p.m.by appointment only. Filing will not occur on

days that the school district’s central office is closed due to inclement weather.

There are two (2) positions available with three-year terms.
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